PROFESSIONAL CIVIL LAW NOTARY ASSOCIATION

Meeting Minutes June 12, 2018
The regular meeting of the Professional Civil Law Notary Association was called to order by Alan Warren, President, at 6:38 p.m. on Tuesday, June 12, 2018, in the Southern Hills Business Association Conference Center at 9701 Baird Rd., Shreveport, LA 71118.  

Members who signed in for the meeting were:  Glinda DuBois, Henry Taylor, Jr., Melinda M. Basco, Mike Dickson, Stan Hancock, Alan A. Warren, Terri DuPont, Judy Case, Fred Jeter, Rudy Villarreal , Marilyn Dixon, Marie Williams and Revreda James. 
Speaker for the meeting was Les Smith, Social Security Administration, Claims Representative, Minden, Louisiana office who spoke on fraudulent claims filed for social security.  He encouraged all to sign up for a social security account.  

Les Smith spoke to us about the new Medicare cards being issued and their impact on your security regarding your social security number.
Minutes 

Approval of the May 8, 2018 minutes will be postponed until the next meeting.   Motion made by Glinda DuBois, seconded by Judy Case.
Treasurer’s Report 

Motion made to by Henry Taylor, Jr. to accept the Treasurer’s report and seconded by Judy Case. 
Old Business

No old business.
New Business 
Welcomed new member Stan Hancock.

LNA Training Session Oct 26-28 in Natchitoches, LA  

Glinda will include the information in the next newsletter.

Meeting adjourned by Alan Warren and seconded by Glinda Dubois.

Melinda Basco
Melinda Basco, Secretary  
